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Commonwealth of Pennsylvania 
Department of Environmental Protection 
Bureau of Water Standards and Facility Regulation 
Rachel Carson State Office Building 
P.O. Box 8467 
Harrisburg, PA  17105-8467 
 
 
 
 
Dear Sir or Madam: 
 

Section 303(d) of the federal Clean Water Act requires Pennsylvania to identify all its 
water quality limited water bodies. As part of this ongoing effort, the Department of 
Environmental Protection (DEP) would like to utilize outside sources of data and 
information. 
 

If you believe that your organization/agency has data or information that could be 
utilized by DEP in the 303(d) listing process, we encourage you to submit it.  Please 
visit our website www.dep.state.pa.us - keyword “data solicitation” - and carefully read 
all of the information posted there. In order for any data or information to be 
considered, a completed copy of the Data Submission Form must be submitted.  
 

The deadline for submission of data and information to be included in the 2008 
Integrated Report is September 30, 2007.  We appreciate your careful consideration of 
this request. If you have any questions or comments, please call. Please feel free to 
distribute this letter to all interested groups, agencies, and partners. 
 

 Sincerely,  
Rodney Kime, Water Pollution Biologist, Division of Water Quality Standards, (717) 
787-9637 
Cheryl Snyder, Citizens’ Volunteer Monitoring Coordinator, Division of 
Watershed Protection, (717) 772-5807 
 


